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Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of this term’s topic, we have arranged an exciting Planetarium experience for our KS2 children on Monday 4th March.  This is a fantastic opportunity for children to consolidate their topic work.

This visit has been recommended by other local schools and will enhance and inspire the children, providing them with opportunities to question a ‘space specialist’. It will also allow the children to experience an immersive theatre environment, which will allow them to build on their understanding of their previous topic on space, ‘Is there anyone out there’, and will also be the launch of our new topic, ‘How did the Egyptians use the Sun’?

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 per child payable via ParentPay, to cover the cost of this experience day, which will allow the children to have a session inside the planetarium with a qualified member of The British Association of Planetaria.  For more information, please visit: http://auroraplanetarium.com/home/4593433258.

This experience day will replace the trip for this term, but will still provide a fantastic, engaging experience that will inspire the children’s writing over the coming weeks.

The first session will start at 9:00am in the Infant hall, so children will need to arrive at school by 8:50am.

Kind regards,

Mr Greenway
Y4 Teacher






Tel:  01765 604208
Email:  admin@moorside-inf.n-yorks.sch.uk
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